
 

AIRCRAFT CAMPING INFORMATION 

AOPA Fly-In at Ernest A Love Field, Sept 30 – Oct 1, 2016 

 

Thank you for the RSVP to camp at the AOPA Fly-In at Prescott, AZ!  We are excited to 

have you with us. We encourage an early arrival on Friday to ensure your space.  

Camping will be available Friday and Saturday nights only. 

Camping Area  

Aircraft for camping will be located in the grass along runway 12 shown below as a yellow 
box.  Upon landing, follow the ground frequency published in the fly in NOTAM. Your Aircraft 
Camping Confirmation will contain a printable “C” for camping to place in your aircraft glare 
shield to be marshalled to the designated camping area.   
 

  



Campsite Rules and Responsibilities  

 Only one tent per plane unless a second tent is needed for immediate family 

members. All tents must fit within the footprint of the aircraft. 

 Please use caution when starting engines to be certain pedestrians and other 

campers are safely away from the aircraft. 

 Alcohol beverage consumption is prohibited in the camping area. 

 Smoking is prohibited in the camping area.  

 Pets are permitted in the camping area, provided they are on a leash at ALL times 

and droppings are cleaned up. 

 Coolers must remain secured at your campsite location. 

 This is “primitive camping,” so please be prepared for your personal comfort. 

 

Fire Safety 

The City of Prescott strictly prohibits wood campfires and charcoal grills anywhere on 

airport property and in the aircraft camping areas. 

 

Courtesy 

 Keep your campsite clean and your noise levels down.  

 Please leave campsites the way you found them and place all waste in 

appropriate receptacles. 

 Please do not hang laundry or other items. 

 Please maintain appropriate clothing modesty. 

 

 


